
Vail Sustainable Destination Project – Lunch and Public Open House 

Thursday July 28th from 11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

Grand View Room, Vail, Lionshead Parking Structure 

Come enjoy a complimentary lunch and provide input on Vail’s Sustainable Destination Project. 

The Town of Vail is partnering with Walking Mountains Science Center and others to make Vail 

a certified sustainable destination under new criteria of the Global Sustainable Tourism Council. 

Vail aims to be the first destination in North America to attain this certification. Come learn 

about the sustainability criteria Vail must meet and provide your feedback. For more 

information: www.walkingmountains.org/vsd 

 

    

 

  

 


